
Remember in Prayer 

We are a multi-generational church inviting a lost and broken  

world to experience life in Jesus by praising God, growing in  

faith, encouraging one another, serving all, and sharing Christ.  

Central Reformed Church 

113 N. Main Ave. Rev. Jesse Henkle, Lead Pastor 

Sioux Center, IA 51250  Office Phone: 712-722-1441 

Office Hours:  9:00 am-2:00 pm Prayer Line: 712-722-3695 

Website: www.centralreformed.org office@centralreformed.org 

Library Hours: weekdays approx. 9 am-2:30 pm;  Sat & Sun 9 am-noon 

May 11, 2025  9:30 a.m. 
    

“For the Son of Man came  

to seek and to save the lost.”   
Luke 19:10 

   

Welcome 

* This is Amazing Grace  

* O Come to the Altar  

Ministry of Music: Wherever You Are 

Recognition of Seniors 

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture:  Luke 15 

Sermon Series:  Lost & Found 

* No Longer Slaves  

* Benediction 

 
Message: Pastor Jesse Henkle  

Worship Team: Steve Mouw, Ryan Bomgaars, 

Cinda Faber, Erin Vander Velde, Sue Doppenberg,  

Jaedalyn De Goei, Minerva Bomgaars,  

Derek Dreise, Jay Brink, Josiah De Goei 

Central Choir: directed by Nancy Speer;  

accompanied by Minerva Bomgaars 

Tech: Jason De Goei, Raya Henkle,  

Bev Schelling, Payton Boone  

 

* you may stand as able 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

May 18–24 

May 18 Owen Baatz, Verlyn Rozeboom  

May 19 Austin Negus 

May 21 Aaron Summers, Kim Vande Griend,  

 Walker Vande Griend, Warren Vander Helm 

 Joyce Van Wettering – 87 yrs 

May 22 Chris Ellens 

 Jason & Anna De Goei 

May 23 Kaitlyn Stoker 

May 24 Gene & Sher Hiemstra – 54 yrs 

  

______________ 

Remember in prayer the members of our congregation 
who are in care facilities, homebound or have unspoken  
health concerns. 

We are participating in a weekly prayer for one Sioux 
Center congregation. This week please pray for Faith 
Christian Reformed Church and Pastor Bob Pollema.  

To Make a Prayer Request, please contact your care 
group elder, Payton Boone (712-722-3697), or the office.   

If you would like to receive the prayer line by email, 
please send an email to: office@centralreformed.org with 
the subject line: add to prayer line.  We will email it to you 
with each pertinent update. The upcoming Sunday 
bulletin is also included with the Prayer Line on Fridays.  

______________ 
 

   

Notes of Thanks 

 Thank you for the prayers and cards I received after my 
knee surgery. We appreciate being members of a caring 
church.  

   ~  Mona & Randy Van Voorst  
 

 We want to thank our church family for all the 
sympathy cards and personal condolences we received 
since the home-going of Carol’s brother, Keith Van Ee. 
He truly was a cancer warrior! Although we miss him 
terribly, he is healed.  

   ~  Bruce & Carol Lamfers  

______________ 
 

 

Viewers can watch today’s service and past services on the  

internet from Central’s website at www.centralreformed.org 

We are also live on You Tube & the Central Facebook page.  

The televised service may be viewed on  

Monday at 1:30 p.m. on Cable Channel 12.  

Radio broadcast: Sunday, 11:00 a.m. on KSOU-FM  93.9    

 

Vacation Bible School  
at Central! 

Please join us for fun & learning 
at True North VBS! 

         ⚫ June 9-13    ⚫ 9:00-12:30    
⚫ Kids ENTERING Kindergarten-6th grade 
⚫ Noon meal provided     ⚫ Cost = Free! 

 

You can use this link or QR code  
to REGISTER or to VOLUNTEER.  
Please contact Emily Cundy  
or Katie Kelderman if you  
would like more information! 

https://centralreformed.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2828985  

mailto:office@centralreformed.org
http://www.centralreformed.org
https://centralreformed.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2828985


Today, May 11 

8:00 am  Worship Team rehearsal  

8:15 am  Central Choir rehearsal 

8:15 am  Breakfast for High School Seniors 

9:30 am  Worship service in person and livestream 

 Pastor Jesse Henkle will deliver the message. 

 We will recognize our High School Seniors. 

 The Central Choir will provide the Ministry of Music. 

Sunday School is in recess until fall. 

6:30 pm  Mission Team meeting  

6:30 am  Administrative Team meeting 

6:30 pm  Worship Team rehearsal  

10:00 am  Women’s Bible Study @ Siebersma’s 

6:30 pm  Elders’ meeting 

7:00 pm  Deacons’ meeting  

7:30 pm  Consistory meeting  

8:00 am  Worship Team rehearsal  

9:30 am  Worship service in person and livestream 

 Pastor Jesse Henkle will deliver the message. 

 We will welcome new members. 

____________ 

 

Guests and Visitors – Welcome!   

We invite you to enjoy a cup of coffee  

with us following the service! 

____________ 

 

 Wednesday, May 14 

Monday, May 12 

Serving this Week 

TODDLER NURSERY:  (12 months-age 3, lower level)  

Care is provided during the worship service. Parents: please 
keep your children at home if they appear ill. Please pick up 
children promptly following the worship service. 

 Today, May 11:  
  Ben & Emily Kurtzleben family 

 Next Week, May 18:  
  Brooke Veurink family 
    

INFANT NURSERY:  (0-12 months)   
 Located at the bottom of the east staircase, Room 112.  
 The infant nursery is open for parents’ use but is unstaffed 
   

COFFEE SERVERS:  

 Today, May 11:   
  Before:  Dan & Rhonda Den Herder 
  After:  Dave & Ellen Mouw 

 Next Week, May 18:   
  Before:  Loren & Sharon Van Roekel 
  After:  Lila Schreiner, Fannie Menning 
   

DOOR GREETERS:  

 Today, May 11:   
  Narthex:  Jason & Megan Moeller family 
   West:  Barbara Vander Helm  
  South: Gerry & Julie Franken 

 Next Week, May 18:  
  Narthex:  Grant & Megan Willits family 
   West:  Terry & Renae Schuiteman family 
  South:  Schuiteman family 
   

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP:   

  Class is in recess until fall  

______________ 

          

“I’m a Central Kid” Bag  filled with a coloring book  
and crayons may be picked up by children for use 
during the service from the NE corner of the sanctuary 
before worship. There are bags for older and younger 
children. Please replace at the end of the service for 
use again next week. 

Central Notes Weekly Calendar 

Next Sunday, May 18 

Tuesday, May 13 

Thursday, May 15 

Congratulations to Our Senior Class! 

Today we recognize the achievement of our students  
who are graduating from our youth programs this year.   

We pray for blessings on your future plans! 

Kinley Kamerman: playing her last season of Warrior 
Softball, then attending NCC for Nursing. 

Landon Haugstad (participant in CHAOS) 

Logan Koerselman: serving as a camp counselor at 
Inspiration Hills this summer, then going to Northwestern 
to major in Biology/Ecology.  

Aislin Maassen (participant in CHAOS): will be working 
as a nanny this summer, then studying at NCC for 
Nursing.  

Maci Schmalbeck: will play her last season of Warrior 
Softball, then will attend Northwestern College for Health 
Sciences Biology in Pre-Optometry, and running Track. 

Erica Schuiteman: her summer will be spent working at 
Country Girls Pet Lodge, and then will be attending 
Minnesota West College in Pipestone, MN.  

____________ 

Recruiting Volunteers 

The new Portable Classroom project is underway!  

 At various stages of construction, volunteers are 
invited to assist in the work. There are tasks for both 
experienced and inexperienced workers.  

 There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the sanctuary 
or you can use this QR code to sign up online.  Anyone 
with general interest in helping out may sign up.  
An email will be sent weekly with  
descriptions of the work being  
done that week so you can decide  
if you want to participate that week. 
 Please contact Adam Bradshaw  
with questions or for more  
information. 


